
ABOUT THE POSITION
Our Executive Committee is the driving force behind TCBA’s mission to create an environment where basketball players can 
achieve their best. And guess what? We're on the lookout for community-minded individuals to diversify our team and steer 
us towards success. If you're all about making moves in the not-for-profit and sports scenes, this could be your opportunity. 
Whether you're a governance guru or eager to make a di�erence, we want to hear from you. Plus, if you're based anywhere 

from Waihi through Tauranga to the Eastern Bay, you're in our zone!
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Head to taurangacitybasketball.co.nz for more information. 

REQUIREMENTS
Financial acumen to fulfill fiduciary duties.

Monthly commitment to committee meetings for a minimum of two years.
Reside within the Coastal Bay of Plenty.

WE'RE PARTICULARLY INTERESTED IN CANDIDATES WHO
Represent Māori/Pasifika/Asian/Immigrant communities – We're dedicated to inclusivity and building connections within

our diverse communities. TCBA is on a deliberate journey in Te Ao Māori to shape how we engage within our communities,
ensuring authenticity in our approach.

FINANCIAL
EXPERTISE

We're ideally seeking a Chartered 

Accountant to provide financial 

oversight, analysing statements, 

assessing financial viability, 

contributing to planning, and 

supporting the Committee's 

financial knowledge.

LEGAL
EXPERTISE

With impending changes required 

due to the updated Incorporated 

Societies Act, we will need expert 

legal guidance to reform our 

constitution and navigate legal 

matters.

LEADERSHIP
EXPERTISE

Individuals with governance 

leadership experience in similar 

organisations, such as Chair, Vice 

Chair, or Committee Lead, would 

greatly benefit our team.

DIVERSE
VOICES

We welcome applications from 

all backgrounds, including youth 

and those new to governance. 

It's crucial to have diverse voices 

at the table, including those 

involved in playing, coaching, 

refereeing, or managing at any 

level within the basketball or 

wider sporting community.

Ready to make an impact? 
Send your application to exec@tauranga.basketball.co.nz , highlighting your alignment with our criteria

and why you'd be a great addition to the TCBA Executive Committee!


